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ESRA Rehovot - area Chapter presents
Prof. Chaim Cohen
who will tell us about 
“False Friends: Meanings of Words in Modern Hebrew that Originated Erroneously”
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Tuesday, Nov. 19, 8:00 p.m.
Home of Lucille and Benny Edelman
HaNasi HaRishon 52ג , apt 37, 10th floor
"False Friends" are Biblical Hebrew words used in Modern Hebrew with meanings based on erroneous exegesis.   For anyone attempting to study the Hebrew Bible and understand these Biblical Hebrew words according to their meanings in Modern Hebrew, these words are "False Friends."   The irony is that, in many instances, the correct meaning of the term was suggested by some ancient Jewish commentators, but the wrong interpretation became predominant through the ages, and this was the meaning that was adopted in Modern Hebrew as well; e.g. the modern Hebrew verb פסח meaning to "pass over" originally meant "to protect" in Biblical Hebrew (as we will see in the lecture), and the correct translation of the holiday Pesach is not Passover, but rather the holiday of Divine Protection.   The meaning "to protect" was already suggested in the Mekhilta, but was rejected by most scholars, and especially Rashi, in favor of "to pass over."

Prof. Cohen did undergraduate and graduate studies at the Jewish Theological Seminary and at Columbia University in New York.   He received a B.A. from Columbia, a B.H.L. from JTS, his MHL from JTS  and his Ph.D. in from Columbia.  He and his wife made aliya in 1973.  He is currently Professor of Biblical Hebrew and ancient Semitic languages at Ben Gurion University and has written two books and published numerous academic articles.  His expertise is in Biblical Hebrew philology and lexicography, Akkadian, Ugaritic, Phoenician, and especially philological comparisons between Biblical Hebrew and the those ancient Semitic languages.
Contribution: ESRA members NIS 25, others NIS 35 
Refreshments will be served
Reservations:  Annice (08) 947-5510,  annice@grinberg.info
All proceeds support ESRA’s local and national charitable projects
